## Kendra Kloster

From:

Rep. Cathy Munoz

Sent: To: Friday, January 29, 2010 11:52 AM

Subject:

Kendra Kloster FW: HB 282

Please add to file on the bill.

From: jacqui yeagle [mailto:jacqui\_yeagle@yahoo.com]

**Sent:** Friday, January 29, 2010 8:52 AM

**To:** Rep. Cathy Munoz **Subject:** HB 282

Dear Rep. Munoz,

Alaska experiences a critical shortage of primary care physicians, yet excludes naturopathic physicians from providing care at the level of training and skill they have acquired. Expanding the scope of care provided by these licensed health care practitioners will increase the supply of primary care providers in Alaska. It will also ensure that Alaskans have the opportunity to receive medical care from their provider of choice, and possibly help reduce overall health care costs. I support HB 282 and SB 70.

Thank you,

Jacqui Yeagle